
Existing EVV Users: Temporary Policies for COVID-19 

HHSC is issuing temporary EVV policies in response to COVID-19. The temporary policies 

are effective March 21, 2020 through April 30, 2020. 

HHSC will provide further guidance, as needed. 

This information is for program providers currently required to use Electronic Visit 

Verification. 

Resources 

• Email EVV for more information

• Visit the EVV website

A message from the Texas Health and Human Services Commission.
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https://hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/doing-business-with-hhs/provider-portal/resources/electronic-visit-verification/temporary-evv-policies-for-novel-coronavirus.pdf
mailto:Electronic_Visit_Verification@hhsc.state.tx.us
https://hhs.texas.gov/doing-business-hhs/provider-portals/long-term-care-providers/resources/electronic-visit-verification

